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CLUBS START 

Friday 8th January 2021 
 
Happy New Year to you all! What a strange start to the year. We hope you managed to enjoy Christmas 
even though we now find ourselves in ever tightening restrictions. 
 
The children came back on Monday delighted to see their friends and keen to get started on new topics. 
KS1’s topic is Heroes whilst KS2 are looking at Ancient Eygpt. Most of them went to bed not realising that 
by the morning we would be in lockdown and the schools would be closed to most of them. I have added 
rough timetables for what each class are doing online throughout the week to give you an overview. We 
may have to tweak as we go along but we will always try and ensure that you know of any changes. There 
will always be someone in the office as well, to answer any queries. It is my intention to continue with 
weekly bulletins and also to commence whole school assemblies, the first one being next Friday 15th 
January at 11.45am. In addition, I will be recording a  story for each class at the beginning of next week. 
Hopefully you will be able to access these at your convenience rather than at a specific time but I’ve yet 
to grapple with the technology!  
 
Hopefully children will continue to enjoy learning. Please return completed work as you collect your new 
learning pack. This will be marked and assessed with general feedback begin given, as it would be during a 
normal lesson. 
 
Please also do all the wonderfully creative things you did with your children during the last lockdown, 
enjoying nature, making things, baking etc. all of which is of huge value. I think I’m a bit unusual as a head 
because I believe that school is not actually the only place where children can learn.  I need to thank our 
wonderful staff once again for their good will throughout this process and ideas to make things happen. 
 
 
Diane Blackie—Interim Head Teacher 

esday 1Monday 10th December 

 Assembly with Vanda 

Wednesday 12th December 

 Clubs finish 

Thursday 13th December 

 School Production at the Acorn Theatre  

Friday 14th December 

 Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 17th December 

 Christingle making with Vanda 

Communications:  

Email:  

 01/01/21 regarding school re-opening 

 04/01/21 Spring Term/COVID update 

 05/01/21 Remote Learning letter 

Text:  

 Learning Pack pick up/drop off times 

 changed to Friday afternoons. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Spring Half Term  

Mon 15th -Fri 19th February 2021 

Half term will happen as normal. 

There will be no online/remote 

learning this week and school will not 

be open for critical care or vulnerable 

pupils. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


